
From: FDA FOI@fda.gov
To: jtorchinsky@holtzmanvogel.com
Cc: FDAFOIA@fda.hhs.gov
Subject: FDA Notification of FOI Expedite Request Denied Control # 2023-1880
Date: Monday, March 13, 2023 4:51:11 PM
Attachments: Expedited Processing Denied.PDF

You don't often get email from fda_foi@fda.gov. Learn why this is important

Control number: 2023-1880

Please find the attached response regarding your expedite request.

Note: Do NOT reply directly to this E-mail
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